Each year, there are more
than 13,000 cases of
cervical cancer in the
United States. Yet we have
all the tools we need to
prevent cervical cancer
today.

Regular screening with Pap
and HPV tests can help find
problems early and prevent
cancer from developing.

Early detection is key to
preventing cancer. Don’t
fall behind! Make sure
you're screened on
schedule.

Learn more at
www.nccc-online.org
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